
 

As mentioned in the last Newsletter, Mrs 

Graham travelled to Sri Lanka in October 

on behalf of the local authority to 

establish links with twelve schools.  The 

trip was an invaluable insight into the 

education system of this county, as well as 

their traditions and lifestyles.  We are 

now linked with a school called Athubode 

Vidyalaya in the Southern Walasmulla 

District.  We are in touch with the school 

via email regularly and are now working on 

filling in the required paper work to 

enable us to apply to the British Council 

for funding. 

  

 

We are hoping to begin a project together to 

help develop the children’s awareness of other 

cultures and traditions.  We hope to swap 

photographs, clothing, food, toys etc with Sri 

Lanka and really bring this topic alive with first 

hand experiences.  We will find out if our 

application has been successful early next year 

and will let you know as soon as we do. 

 


